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24
th

 June 2019 
 
Re: Year 8 Residential - Belgium 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
With the trip to Belgium fast approaching, this letter outlines the final arrangements and details needed before departure. 
Please find attached with this letter:  

 

 Behaviour contract to be signed and returned to reception by Thursday June 27
th.

 

 Medical Information Form – to be completed and returned to reception Thursday June 27
th

. 

 Kit List – to advise on luggage restrictions and necessary items. 

Final Arrangements 
 

 Departure from the School will be 6.00am on Tuesday July 9
th

 all students must arrive at the school by 

5.45am at the very latest. 

 Students will need breakfast and a packed lunch for the journey. 

 Spending money must be in Euros – we recommend no more than €50. 

 Any contact while we are away must go through school reception on 01536 213100.  For emergencies call 

07860 827356 – please only use this in an emergency. 

 All prescription medication must be clearly labelled and at school reception before Monday 1
st

 July along 

with the completed medical information form.  

 Students do not need sleeping bags or bedding, but students MUST bring their own towel. 

 We will return to school via coach back to school on Friday July 12
th

 for an approximate arrival time of 

10.30pm. 

 All updates will be on Twitter. 
 

            Finally, an itinerary for the trip is below, please ensure that your child is aware of the activities and please use this along with 
the kit list to help inform packing. 
 

 Venue, Namur Youth Hostel 

 Activities:  

 Day 1 Travel to France and visit La Coupole WW2 rocket launching site.  

 Day 2 Visit to Blegny Mine, Liege*. 

 Day 4 All day at Movie Park, a Hollywood and film theme park. 

* Unfortunately, we are unable to visit the Eurospace Centre as originally planned, we will now visit the UNESCO World 
Heritage Blegny mine near Liège (www.blegnymine.be/en).  
 
If you have any questions prior to departure, please contact Miss Watt at rwatt@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Angela Reynolds 
Principal 

http://www.blegnymine.be/en
mailto:rwatt@corbytechnicalschool.org

